
 

Just for Fun Information 
 
Dear Parent/Guardians, 
 
Below are a few guidelines to follow before coming to the sites. The health and safety of the kids and staff remain our 
highest priority. 

GUIDELINES FOR JUST FOR FUN PARTICIPANTS 

1. Staying home when appropriate. 
Anyone who is sick/not feeling well or has been in contact with someone who has COVID-19 – including JFF 
participants or family and friends, should not attend. Be on the lookout for symptoms of COVID-19, which 
include fever, cough, or shortness of breath. Call your doctor if you think you or a family member is sick. 

2. Cover coughs and sneezes. 
3. Wash hands often. Restrooms will be open for your use. Bring your own hand sanitizer if you like. 
4. Limit the sharing of equipment. We will disinfect our Park District equipment regularly and have purchased extra 

equipment to discourage sharing. 
5. Community drinking fountains are turned on, but we encourage participants to bring their own water 

bottle daily. 
6. Spread out! We will have kids spread out as best as possible and keep your social distance when possible. 
7. No unnecessary physical contact, such as high fives, handshakes, fist bumps or hugs. 

 
SWIMMING 

Optimist, Kelly, Ben Franklin, & Lions  Monday/Wednesday 
University, Cox, Lincoln Dr. Park, & Riverside  Tuesday/Thursday 

 
RAIN DAYS 
Just for Fun will be open on rainy days. Any cancellations for severe weather will be posted on our website.  
You may also find this by calling our info line at 701-787-3499. 

 

Any questions, please feel free to contact me. Lynne Roche at 701-787-2813. 

 


